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Email: bbpsnb@balbharati.org   October 10th, 2022 

  Circular No.: BBPSNB/Principal/2022-23/0027 

 

SPECIAL CLASSES ON 13TH OCT. 2022 

 
Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you that the school will be conducting special classes for IX to XII only on 13 October, 

2022 keeping the syllabus completion in mind, so that the students should not suffer a backlog in their 

studies. The timings will be 8:00 to 11:00 AM.  

It is mandatory to attend these classes. So, parents are requested to make sure that their ward attends the 

class and makes the best use of it.  

We expect sincere participation from the students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
         With Best Regards 

        Mr. Akhawari Nil Kishore Sinha 

        Principal  
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